

September 29, 2022

Ms. Patty Morgan Administrator National CPM Consortium P.O. Box 2133 Boise, ID 83701-2133

RE: Idaho Certified Public Manager® program reaccreditation request

Dear Ms. Morgan,

On behalf of the Idaho Certified Public Manager® program and in following the National Certified Public Manager® Consortium SOPs, section 1.4.2.2, I am requesting a reaccreditation review in 2023 pending the Board approval at the 2022 NCPMC Annual Meeting.

I look forward to sharing our program's accomplishments and goals with the reaccreditation team.

I can be reached at <u>jana.huffaker@dhr.idaho.gov</u> if you have any questions.

Kind Regards,

Jana Huffaker,

Idaho CPM Program Manager

Jana Huffaker